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5 Douglas Square 
Rongotea 

Workshop 
   WOF’s 

Tyres   
Batteries 
Chain Bar Oil 
Phone Cards 
General Store 

Richard & Kim Good 
Ph/Fax:  06 324 8835 
email:  rongotea.garage@xtra.co.nz 

Open 7am - 6pm 
Monday - Friday 
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Living and Learning Today for Tomorrow 
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Respect 
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 1 July 2020 
  
Dear Parents / Caregivers / Friends of the School 

School Policies and Procedures go to: 
http://glenoroua.schooldocs.co.nz/ 

Username: glenoroua 
Password: policies 

Ko tatau 
 

This is us. 
 

Glen Oroua Cross Country - Our thanks to Anna Hunter and Chris Will for the use 

of their land and their organisation. 

 
Friday 3 July        Leave School at 12.45pm   

 

All students need a ride - NO BUS will run after the event. 

 

Event at Will’s Farm - 534 Kellow Road 

 

Race Sequence:   Race1  Year 7 & 8   1 x 3200m lap  all races have a 

        2  Year 3 & 4   2 x   800m lap    lead rider on a  

        3  Year 1 & 2   1 x   800m lap    quad bike 

        4  Year 5 & 6   1 x 1600m lap 

 

All students need - water 

      - warm clothing 

      - shoes - worn to the event (Students may run without shoes) 

 

No toilets available 

 

Prizegiving will happen after the races are finished. 

Students will go home after the prizegiving. 

 

If you are unable to take your child/ren to the event - we can provide transport. 

All children must be collected at the end of the event. 

 

Postponement: Friday 24 July possibly. 

The term is finally coming to a close - it’s been a while since the teachers had a real 
break.  Everyone deserves some ‘down’ time so rest and relax. 
Congratulations to our students who have all managed particularly well over this           
unprecedented and turbulent time that was lockdown and coming back to school after the 
long break.  Everyone came back focused and ready to learn - well done!  
 
Also WELL DONE to Ms Carroll, students and parents who all survived and enjoyed a 
cold and sometimes wet week in the bush up behind Apiti.  Great resilience and effort 
shown by all!! 

Term Events 
 Friday 3 July - GO School 

Cross Country 
    Last day of Term 2 
 Monday 20 July - First day 

of Term 3 

 Brief reports will come home Thursday afternoon. 
 

 3 way conferences Week 2 28-29 July Term 3. 
 

 Please return all swimming pool keys. 
 
Class Changes 
Due to pressure of numbers 5 students from Room 3 will move into Room 2 at 
the beginning of next term, to make room for 4 new entrants. 

Kawakawa Balm for sale!! 
 $10 per jar  

Money towards  
Education Outside the  

Classroom 
Can be purchased from the 

school office. 


